
From: Nusrat Jamal [njamal@teletronics.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, November 13, 2002 8:22 PM 
To: RWG@etlsemko.com 
Subject: Schmatics for UDC 5800 for FCC filing  
 
Dear Mr. Gubisch 
 
Attached please find the schematics for our frequency converter model 
UDC5800 Rev F. I was asked by Mr. Ray Vallejo to send these files to you 
direct. These schematics are Teletronics confidential property and must not 
go to public domain. I therefore request to maintain this confidentiality. 
 
If you need any other document or you have any questions please do contact 
me. 
 
best regards 
 
Nusrat Jamal 
Vice President 
 
 
Teletronics International Inc. 
1803 Research Blvd. Suite 404 
Rockville, MD 20850 
301-309-8500   Fax 301-309-8851 
www.teletronics.com 
 
 
 


